
MEGROS 
FORENINGEN AF MEDICINGROSSISTER 

ASSOCIATION OF PHARMACELJTICAL WHOLESALERS 

Att.: Serialization lead September 2018 

Dear Manufacturer, 

The implementation date of the EU Directive on Falsified Medicines 2011/62/EU {FMD} is approaching and 

we are currently implementing the requirements according to the regulation. Furthermore, we are also 

experiencing an increasing number of packages with 2D bareodes - and thus GTINs. 

In order to accelerate the goods receipt we prefer to register the new GTINs in our ERP-system prior to 

receiving the goods. Therefore, as your ful I-line wholesaler we need you to fill in the attached excel sheet 

with information about your new GTINs once a month - or when you create larger quantities of new GTINs 

- and send it to us.

The GTINs registered in the excel sheet must be 14 digits. lf it is less than 14 digits, please add leading 

zeroes. 

We kind ly ask you to provide us with the information as described above until February 9, 2019. Please 

send the filled in excel sheet by email to stregkoder@tmj.dk and barcode@nomeco.dk and please note 

'New barcode' in the subject field. 

Thank you very much in advance. 

Best Regards, 

MEGROS 

CJ/JJ40 
Henrik Kaastrup 

Chairman 
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